
J. F. Oberlin University Invitation Letter 

2025/3/31 

University of Shanghai for Science and Technology, 
516 Jun Gong Road, 
Yangpu District, 
SHANGHAI 200093 
PR of China 
 

Dear Mr. QIN Bingtao., 

We are pleased to extend our warm invitation to you to participate in the JFOU MBA 
short-term study program at J. F. Oberlin University. This program is designed for students of 
the MBA course at University of Shanghai for Science and Technology, with the aim of 
enhancing both academic and practical knowledge through cultural experiences, company 
visits, and lectures in Japan, while also promoting international exchange and will take place 
over the period from 2025/5/11 to 2025/5/18. 

During this time, you will be utilizing the facilities of J. F. Oberlin University and participating 
in specific activities of the program. 

This invitation letter is provided to assist you in your passport/visa application process. It 
serves as proof that you will be involved in the activities organized by J. F. Oberlin University 
during your stay in Japan. 

Should you have any questions or require further details about the program, please feel free 
to contact us at . We look forward to welcoming you to Japan. inbound@obirin.ac.jp

Sincerely, 

 

 

Associate Director of Shinjuku Campus 

J. F. Oberlin University 

3 Chome-23-1 Hyakunincho,  

Shinjuku City, Tokyo 169-0073 

https://www.obirin.ac.jp/ 
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